
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

We have had a wonderful year of meeting new churches all across our country.  We 

have gained friends that are praying for us everywhere we go, and it has been an honor to be 

able to present the ministry that God has called us to in your churches!  As this year is coming 

to an end, we have completed our last meeting that we have on our calendar for the year (not 

to say something will not be added).  We are looking forward to serving the Lord in 2020 as we 

are able to minister in more churches across the country. 

In 2020, we have decided to use the theme of “Life in Gospel Focus” based on Acts 

20:20.  In everything we do in our daily walk and ministry, it should be Christ focused.  We 

want to see more people come to Christ than ever before in our personal lives and ministry.  

We pray you will follow this same approach as you go into the 2020 year.  Our country is 

divided, and only Christ can bring us back together.  As the Apostle Paul said in 1 Cor. 2:2, “For 

I determined to know nothing among you, save Jesus Christ, and him crucified.”  Per Romans 

1:16, the Gospel of Jesus Christ is the power of God that He has given to each of us to reach 

this lost world.  The only thing that will ever make a true difference. 

As we work to fill our 2020 calendar, please continue to pray that God would 

continue to use us in churches wherever we may be, and open doors to meetings, raise our 

support level, and keep us safe and healthy on the road this year.  With Christmas around the 

corner, I know you all have much going on, but take time to reflect on Christ, as the true 

reason we celebrate.  Let us share this message with all who will hear. 

Thank you to the following churches for hosting us recently: 

12/1 New Life Baptist Church White Marsh, MD 
12/4 Maranatha Baptist Church Elkton, MD 

 

**I would also like to share a special thank you to Hilltop Baptist Church of Fairfield, OH for 

deciding to partner with us to reach the people of Butte with the Gospel of Christ! 

 

 As I look back over the year, we have felt your prayers, and we THANK YOU so much 

for all you have did for us.  I trust you will continue praying for us as we go.  I hope you all 

have a very Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year! 

 
 
In Christ, 
Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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